
DRAFT
TASB POLICY REVIEW TRAINING/SEMINAR

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District, #057-922, met for a
TASB Policy Review training session on Monday, November 8, 2004 at 6:38 p.m. in the 
Board Room of the Administration Building at 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell.  The 
session was called to order by President Kathie Gautille.

Members present:  Kathie Gautille, President; Cindy Warner , Vice-President; Bennett 
Ratliff, Assistant Secretary; Mike Arthur; Allen Mushinski; Susie Kemp; and Scott Orr.  
A quorum was present.  

Notice of this meeting was posted on Friday, November 5, 2004 at 8:30 a.m.

Staff and visitors present:  Dr. Jeff N. Turner, Superintendent and Kaye Teaff, Facilitator.

The purpose of this meeting was to provide board member policy training.

No action took place in this meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 9:46 p.m.

_______________________________
Kathie Gautille, Board President

________________________________
Lisa Ganz, Board Secretary


